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Comments: I am a full-time resident of San Juan River Village. We moved here several years ago because of the

easy access on this side of town to outdoor recreational areas. I have spent many many hours wandering

through the woods off of Jackson Mountain Road   Also biking and walking on Jackson Mountain road.  Every

time I am out on Jackson Mountain road I see others either walking their dogs, hiking, or camping. I also have

been fortunate enough to see bears a couple times and a mountain lion! I can't imagine disturbing the peaceful

recreational area of Jackson mountain and the danger of having those large gravel trucks running up and down

the road is frightening.  The amount of traffic coming down from the pass at high speeds with big gravel trucks

pulling in and out of the road is a tragedy waiting to happen. I know gravel is a serious need but surely there are

other areas that would have less on an environmental impact. 


